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Automatic over registration resulted in minors receiving ballots this last election. It 

was an embarrassing disaster that may have resulted in inaccurate vote counts, and 

assuredly resulted in distrust in the integrity of the election. This is just one example 

of the issues caused by automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter. 

This questionable practice of the DMV opens Oregon up to all kinds of election 

shenanigans. Please vote in support of HB 2585. 


